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July 7, 2021 
 
Jon Bauman 
Atwell, LLC 
Two Towne Square, Suite 700 
Southfield, MI  48076 
 
 
Re: Extension Request Approval, Decision Date, River Run Ranch Gravel Mining, 
 Permit No. M-2021-001 
 
Dear Mr. Bauman: 
 
On July 7, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) received your request to extend 
the decision date for the new permit application from July 19 to August 31, 2021 to allow time to submit 
an adequacy response and allow time for sufficient notification of surrounding landowners. The Division 
hereby approves the extension request to August 31, 2021.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Jon Bauman, Atwell LLC, jbauman@atwell-group.com 

Sean M. Stewart, Lyons Gaddis, SStewart@lyonsgaddis.com 
 Maureen C. Simpson, Lyons Gaddis, MSimpson@lyonsgaddis.com 
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